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	PRESS RELEASE


All Souls’ Day: inspections of sold goods 
(Ústí nad Labem, November 5, 2015) Monitoring of sale regarding the All Souls’ Day has traditionally belonged to autumn inspection projects of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority. On October 31, in total 10 vendors were inspected in Liberec. Officers mostly aimed at stall sale of various types of wreaths and decorations intended for graves, dry flower arrangements, candles and other products related to the All Souls’ Day. Inspectors detected flaws within half of the inspections, namely sale without required information, failure to inform consumers about prices and failure to issue bill of purchase. One on-the-spot fine was imposed and suggestions to launch administrative proceedings were issued in four cases. 
Officers inspected fulfilment of obligations determined to vendors by the Act on Consumer Protection (Act No. 634/1992 Coll.). Some of the inspections also focused on correct billing, information about prices, issue of receipt on request and its requirements. Fulfilment of information obligations, instructions for use and provision of safety warnings were also inspected, especially concerning candles that can pose risk of fire. 
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Inspectors detected violations of law in the following five of ten cases:
· Products weren’t directly visible and clearly labelled with information about manufacturer, importer or supplier (violation of section 10 par. 1 letter a) of the Act No. 634/1992 Coll.) – 3 cases;
· Sellers didn’t inform consumers about prices of sold products by clearly marking the product with price or information about the price and didn’t make the price available in any other way (violation of section 12 par. 1 of the Act Ni. 634/1992 Coll.) – 3 cases;
· Seller didn’t issue any bill of purchase based on consumer’s request or an issued receipt didn’t contain required information (violation of section 16 par. 1 of the Act. No 634/1992 Coll.) – 3 cases.
An on-the-spot fine amounting to 1,000 CZK was imposed and is also supplemented with the payment of related proceeding costs amounting to 1,000 CZK. In the other four cases, suggestions to launch administrative proceedings were issued and fines will be imposed within the authorizations of particular CTIA inspectorate’s director.
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